
	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

Bonehill Lodge
Oaktrees Healthcare Ltd

Goodbye Winter…hello Spring!! 
 
Hi folks, 
 
Welcome to the Spring 2014 edition of our newsletter.  We hope you had a Happy New 
Year and 2014 is turning out to be a good year for you all. 
 
We’ve had a good start to the year having a 1940’s tea party to promote Dignity in Action 
day on 12th February.  We’ve also had a Valentines Party on the 16th February with singer 
Paul Cotterill which the residents really enjoyed. 
 
Upcoming Events 
On 12th March from 2pm till 3pm we have Progressive Mobility coming in to do an exercise 
class with the residents, which you are all welcome to come and join in.  This is really good 
for both the residents’ physical and mental well-being.  
 
On 16th March at 2pm we have got the Peel Puppet Production coming in to do a 
performance for the residents.  We’ve had the puppets in before and they go down a 
storm! 
 
On Saturday 19th April from 2pm till 4pm we are having our annual Easter Bonnet Party 
with raffle, refreshments, entertainment and Easter bonnet parade, where residents will 
be judged on their Easter Bonnet and prizes will be won!  All families and friends welcome.  
 
Later in the year when we’ve had our front garden landscaped and designed we are looking 
to have a summer themed party, as last year’s was really successful.  
 
Fundraising Ideas 
We are looking into doing some fundraising in the early part of this year to help raise 
money for the residents’ social and activity fund.  This will enable us to do plenty of 
activities including taking the residents out when the weather improves. We are also 
looking into doing a sponsored walk for residents and staff, volunteers needed!!  Any ideas 
and input from yourselves will be much appreciated. 
 
Finally a big thank you to those who have supported us.  We hope you continue to do so 
throughout the year… 
 

 
The Team at Bonehill Lodge 


